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Bupa Care Services Staff ANMF has sent the endorsed log of claims to the employer. 

Christian Homes Nurses ANMF is drafting a log of claims for endorsement by members. 

Corumbene Nursing Staff ANMF met with the employer on 14 March 2017.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for 11 April 2017. 

Corumbene Non-Nursing Staff ANMF met with the employer on 14 March 2017.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for 11 April 2017. 

Diagnostic Services and 

Consultant Pathology Services 

The ballot will open on 27 March 2017 and will close on 10 April 2017. 

Family Planning Tasmania ANMF is drafting a log of claims for endorsement by members. 

Freemasons Nurses ANMF has surveyed members and will begin drafting a log of claims for 

endorsement shortly. 

Freemasons General Staff ANMF will survey members shortly before drafting a log of claims for a 

new enterprise agreement. 

Hobart Clinic The agreement has been approved by the Fair Work Commission, but 

the agreement decision date is incorrect.  ANMF has asked for this to be 
corrected.  The Fair Work Commission has agreed to correct the 

decision, which will be republished shortly. 

Hobart Day Surgery Nurses ANMF has drafted a log of claims for endorsement by members. 

Hobart District Nursing Service 
Nurses 

ANMF is surveying members before drafting a log of claims for a new 
enterprise agreement. 

Hobart District Nursing Service 

General Staff 

ANMF will survey members shortly before drafting a log of claims for a 

new enterprise agreement. 

Huon Eldercare Nurses ANMF is waiting for the employer to respond to its draft agreement. 

May Shaw Nurses ANMF is surveying members before drafting a log of claims for a new 

enterprise agreement. 

OneCare Nurses ANMF is meeting with members to endorse the log of claims. 

Presbyterian Care General Staff The agreement was not endorsed by employees.  ANMF will continue 

negotiating on behalf of members. 

Queen Victoria Homes Nurses ANMF is meeting with members to endorse the log of claims. 

Queen Victoria Homes General 

Staff 

ANMF is meeting with members to endorse the log of claims. 
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Regional Imaging Tasmania ANMF has written to the employer asking for the draft agreement to be 
put to ballot. 

Salvation Army – Barrington 

Lodge 

The employer has sent the agreement to the Fair Work Commission for 

approval. 

South Eastern Community Care The employer has sent the agreement to the Fair Work Commission for 
approval. 

Southern Cross Care / Mary’s 

Grange 

ANMF met with the employer on 16 March 2017.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for 13 April 2017. 

St Ann’s Homes ANMF is drafting a log of claims for endorsement by members. 

TasIVF Nurses The Fair Work Commission did not approve the agreement because the 
employer made a technical mistake.  The employer will put the 

agreement out to ballot again shortly. 

Tasman Health & Community 

Service Nurses 

ANMF is surveying members before drafting a log of claims for a new 

enterprise agreement. 

The Gardens Non-Nursing Staff ANMF met with the employer and will update members shortly on how 
bargaining is progressing. 

The Gardens Nurses ANMF is drafting a log of claims for endorsement by members. 
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